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May 24, 2017 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
You have identified that your child has a medical condition that may require medication or assistance 
during the school year.  New forms are required at the beginning of each school year.  Please contact 
your provider to request completion of the necessary forms.  
 
School forms that you may need for your child are available on the School Health page of the Florida 
Department of Health in Leon County’s website at: 
 
http://leon.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/clinical-and-nutrition-services/school-health/school-
health-parent-forms/index.html 

 
or 
 
through a link on the Leon County Schools homepage at http://www.leonschools.net 
 
If you are unable to access the necessary forms or are unsure of the forms you may need, please call 
the School Health Division at the Florida Department of Health in Leon County at 606-8150. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
School Health Team  
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